
 

 

TO WHOMSOEVER IT MAY CONCERN 
 
This is to certify that Mr. Elvin DeSouza has been working with CP Converge as a "Web Intern" 
from the period of 18th July 2022 to 18th October 2022. 
 
Elvin has excellent communication skills and is extremely organized at whatever he does. He is 
reliable and has excellent computer skills. He can work independently and is able to follow 
through to ensure that the job gets done. 
 
We found him to be sincere, hardworking, technically sound and result oriented during his 
tenure. 
 
On behalf of the company, we wish him all the best for all his future endeavours. 
 

 


